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LION NEWS 

FIVE WAYS TO AVOID THE ER 

Submitted by PDG Susan Bonura 

 

It is peak flu season. And there are a bunch of other cold 
weather health hazards during the winter months.  Following 
are suggestions as to how you can boost your chances of 
staying out of the ER during the winter months. 
 
* Avoid falls on slippery surfaces: keep driveways and walk-
ways clear of snow and ice; wear flat shoes with good trac-
tion; take slow, careful steps when walking. 
*  Use caution with heaters: check that all smoke detectors 
and carbon monoxide detectors are working properly.  Always 
keep a safe perimeter around space heaters; turn off space 
heaters before leaving the room or going to sleep. 
*  Stay Safe in Cold temperatures: bundle up in layers to 
avoid hypothermia and frost bite; keep your head covered and 
wear mittens instead of gloves; change out of wet clothes 
promptly. 
*  Shovel Carefully: Lift with your legs and not your back; 
stretch before you begin and take frequent brakes; don’t shov-
el without your doctor's okay if you have 
heart issues. 
*   Steer clear of the flu: get a flu shot; wash 
your hands frequently; avoid touching your 
eyes, nose, and mouth 

ROSTER CHANGE 

 

PDG Allan Ward, Region 1, Zone 2 Chair recently 
moved to 2704 Green Lantern RD, Frostburg, MD 
21532.  He is using his cell # of 301-697-9966 as his 
primary telephone number  

CEASE PAIN HAGERSTOWN 

Submitted by Lion Julie Fritsch 

 

Tekesha Martinez and Tereance Moore (pictured) spoke to the 
Hagerstown Lions Club On January 29th. They work for an or-
ganization called Cease Pain Hagerstown.  The organization is 
a sister movement of Baltimore Cease Fire which is an effort to 
stop violence for an entire weekend. 
 
Every three months, Cease Pain Hagerstown has a 72-hour 
Peace Challenge—a pain free weekend.  No murders, no sui-
cides, no overdoses, no assaults, no domestic abuse.  It is 
about putting aside the things that divide us such as race, reli-
gion, and politics, and coming together for one main cause:  to 
heal our community. 
 
The organization does not have a website but they do have a 
Facebook page for information on their next Challenge week-
end.  There is also an opportunity to purchase Cease Pain 
Hagerstown t-shirts on the Facebook page.  For every shirt 
sold, they donate one to someone less fortunate to influence a 
positive change. 

 LIBERTYTOWN-UNIONVILLE LIONS LEARN ABOUT 

NEW INNOVATIONS WITH HEARING LOSS   

Submitted by Lion William Strauss 
 
The club was visited by Mary Kay Morgan and Meta Hobson 
who spoke about innovations in audiology.  Ms. Morgan is with 
the Frederick County Health Department and was assisted by 
Ms. Hobson who is also a hearing specialist. 
 
After a review of basic types and causes of hearing loss, we 
were presented with what aids (including hearing aids) are avail-
able to improve the life of hearing impaired people and where 
those services and devices are available in the community.  Ms. 
Hobson had with her a recently developed phone for the hearing 
impaired (Caption Call) which not only amplifies, but can record 

the conversa-
tion for play-
back helping 
those who miss 
parts of a con-
versation.  This 
allows for going 
back to areas 
of the conver-
sation where 
the meaning 
was lost thus 
capturing the 
full meaning of 
the phone call. 

Pictured Club President Jack Niemiec, Ms. Hobson & 

Ms. Morgan after he presented them with certificates of 

appreciation. 



DISTRICT NEWS 

District 22-W  Newsletter Page  2 

NEW MARKET DISTRICT LIONS HOLD SCOUT 

NIGHT 

Submitted by Lion Peggy Brandenburg 
 
At the NMDLC meeting on February 4th, Scoutmaster Ron 
Grenier and Assistant Scoutmaster Doug Proctor of Boy 
Scout Troop 628 and Cubmaster Bryan Eccleston of Cub 
Scout Pack 628 lead the Scouts in individual presentations 
on their programs.  

 

Donation checks were presented by the club to the Troop 
and Pack by NMDLC President Michael Grenier and Lion 
Julie Grenier as the Chartered Organization representatives. 

Pictured right are the Scouts & Leaders who attended    
Scout Night. 

  "GOOD FRIENDS ARE THE RARE   
JEWELS OF LIFE...  

 
DIFFICULT TO FIND AND IMPOSSIBLE 

TO REPLACE!” 

ROARING RUN LIONS SPONSOR BASEBALL 

Submitted by Lion David Brauning 

 

Frank Roelke, Finksburg Baseball President, 

was our speaker. Frank explained the organi-

zation and that over 500 youth participate in 

the program from T-ball to ages 16-18.  

 

Eight Travel Teams participate within the area 

and are very competitive. They host several tournaments in 

addition to their travel.  

 

The Finksburg Lady Lions Girls fast pitch softball team con-

sisting of all 14 year olds won the National Tournament com-

peting against teams with ages 18 and under. 

 

Frank and Brian Mount spoke very highly of the Park facilities 

and the support of the Lions Club. A park cleanup day is 

scheduled for March 9th. 

 

This Lion program has grown from a very modest beginning in 

1962 with 50 youth and 4 teams on a field at Sandymount 

School playground to the excellent facilities at Roaring Run 

Lions Community Park. April 6, 2019 is opening day. 

IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT LETTER FOR          

DISTRICTS AND LEO CLUB NEWSLETTERS 

The Lions International Pin Trading club is proud to announce a 

Youth Scholarship of US$2,500 for a graduating senior who is the 

child or grandchild of a Lion, Lioness, and /or a member of a Leo 

Club.  The most important aspect of the Youth Scholarship Pro-

gram is to help a young person  pursue his/her education and 

follow their  dreams. 

The LITPC takes great pride in fulfilling the motto of Lions Clubs 

International, “WE SERVE.”  During the Sight first Campaign, the 

pin traders contributed US$44,000 to LCIF.  Our Scholarship Pro-

gram is another example of the pin traders’ slogan, “Lions First.” 

Selection of the scholarship recipient will be based on academic 

achievement, an essay stating the student’s goals, a statement of 

reasons for applying and an overview of work, community and 

school service, and letters of recommendation.  Applications and 

supporting documentation are to be completed and submitted to 

the pin trading club scholarship chairman named below by March 

1, 2019. 

We encourage all graduating seniors who are the children/

grandchildren of Lions or Lioness members or who are members 

of Leo clubs to participate in our Scholarship program. 

Please send completed application to: PDG Jim Minnich, 228 

Sandra Road, Wilmington, DE 19803; 302-654-7326 phone; jlm-

lion@aol.com Email. 
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DISTRICT NEWS –ROAR LIKE A LION –AFTERNOON OF SERVICE 

Submitted by Lion Barbara Heldebidle 

 
Each club in Region IV, Zone 1, hosted a Roar Like a 
Lion project at the Taneytown Library. Lions Jennifer and 
Marge organized and hosted the Blessings Bags for the 
homeless.  This operated like an assembly line with library 
patrons walking around the table and picking items from 
bins.  Then they were placed in gallon zip lock bags with a 
personal greeting or encouragement card.  Items included 
in each bag were: socks, lotion, wet wipes, tissues, grano-
la bars, water, toothpaste, a toothbrush, and hot packs for 
hands or feet.  The event was well attended and we 
packed 100 bags. 

At Finksburg Library left to right: Lions Wally Balls,   

Roger Sauter, and Dave Hopkins 

Submitted by King Lion Richard 

 
There were thirteen members of the Deer Park Lions at the 
Finksburg Library and one at the Eldersburg Library on our 
day of service.  We also had a lot of enthusiastic children 
who had a good time helping with the different projects.  
Each of them said they would come back next year.  What a 
great way to get the children involved in service and 
learn about the Lions Clubs. 
 
Deer Park Lions continue recycling used glasses.  Lion Rog-
er Sauter oversees that effort with assistance from Lion Wally 
Balls.  During our service day activity, and shown below, are 
Lions packing glasses.  We packed 448 that day. 

Submitted by PDG Susan Bonura 

Five Leo Clubs and 14 Lions Clubs joined forces with the Carroll 

County Public Library system to provide an afternoon of service 

called “Roar Like a Lion” for 1130 students and adults in Carroll 

County.  Clubs and  libraries participating included: South Carroll 

Lioness Lions Club, Freedom District Lions Club, the Century High 

School Leo Club, Liberty High School Leo Club at Eldersburg Li-

brary:  Deer Park Lions Club and Roaring Run Lions Club at 

Finksburg Library: Taylorsville-Winfield Lions Club, South Carroll 

High School Leo Club and Mt. Airy Middle School Leo Club at Mt. 

Airy Library: Taneytown Lions Club, Harney Lions Club, Terra 

Rubra Lions Club, New Windsor Lions Club, and Francis Scott 

Key High School Leo Club at the Taneytown Library: Westminster 

Lions Club, Greater Carroll Lions Club and Silver Run-Union Mills 

Lions Club at Westminster Library: and Lineboro-Manchester lions 

Club and  Hampstead Lions Club at the  North Carroll Library. 

There were over 130 participants at the Eldersburg Library who 

completed 886 projects including: 21 Linus blankets; 300 kindness 

rocks; 20 hospital busy boxes; 29 fleece scarves for the homeless; 

64 bags of items for patients undergoing chemotherapy; 80 socks 

of Love for the homeless; 55 appreciation bags for the library staff, 

police departments and fire departments; 317 birthday, get well, 

and Valentine’s Day cards for the sick, for Veteran’s and for pa-

tients at Walter Reed Medical Center; 406 pairs of eyeglasses 

were sorted and cleaned; 203 food donations were collected and 

the  library’s toy supplies were cleaned. 

Schools represented at the Eldersburg Library include: Oakland 

Road Middle School, Sykesville Middle School, Century High 

School, Liberty High School, Freedom Elementary School, Mt. Airy 

Elementary and Wesley Freedom Pre-School. 

Liberty High School Leos prepare  “Socks of Love.” 
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LEOS 

  NEW MARKET MIDDLE SCHOOL (NMMS) 

 

The New Market Middle School Leo club advisors are Lions Lynwood Browning, Margie Shiflett, and Suzan McGowan and 
the faculty advisor is Mrs. Ashley Yox.  The following information was submitted by NMMS Leo Secretary Katie.  
 
“This club is made up of unique individuals who all share the passion of giving back to their community.  This passion has 
driven New Market Leos to participate in numerous projects.  So far, the Leos have signed Christmas cards for the troops 
through a program called Operation Gratitude and tied ribbons of blue, red, and white around a hundred-seven street light 
poles for Veterans Day.  Additionally, they have successfully completed a stocking drive and a hat and glove drive.  The 
members have a multitude of ideas for new projects to begin.  Some projects that they have determined to be of great im-
portance are a pet supply drive, winter clothing and shoes drive and a bake sale to generate funds.  Multiple students also 
expressed interest in volunteering at a local soup kitchen.  New Market Leos have set ambitious goals that they have eve-
ry intention of achieving!” 
 
This article was taken from the 
report given by Leo Chairman, 
Lion Pauline Rosier, at the Cabinet 
Meeting on January 26, 2019.  
 
The New Market Middle School 
Leo Club has been sponsored by 
the NMDLC for the past three 
years. At the January 21

st
 NMDLC 

meeting, Lion Marge Shiflett and 
Lion Lynwood Browning presented 
the Leos with a check for $200 to 
assist with their projects. NMMS 
Leo President Isabella Anderson 
described the outstanding projects 
completed and planned by this 
year’s club members and their 
Counselor Ashley Yox  
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LEOS 

 
CATOCTIN HIGH  

SCHOOL (CHS) LEO CLUB  

Advisors: Lions Bob Kells, Sarah Kells (TLC)  CHS School Advisor – Cathy Herrmann)  
 

THURMONT MIDDLE SCHOOL LEO CLUB 
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COMING EVENTS 

 

MASON-DIXON LIONS BINGO! 

DATE: March 9th 

TIME: Doors open 5:00pm  START: 

6:45pm 

DONATION: $25—Includes 12 paper cards & 4 paper 

quickies….purchase by March 8 & get 6 extra 

cards...MINIMUM PAYOUT $3000 

FUN GAMES: King Tuts, tip boards, 50/50, FREE door  

prizes 

IRON RAIL Diner refreshments available plus bake 

sale table - 

Non-smoking—No children under 18 permitted 

QUESTIONS: 

Lion Portia Blank or Lion Paulette Brotemarkle: 301-

264-3207 or 240-522-0539 
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COMING EVENTS 

  TAYLORSVILLE-WINFIELD LIONS CLUB’S            

CHARTER NIGHT CELEBRATION  
Submitted by PCS Barb Brimigion 

 
The TAYLORSVILLE-WINFIELD LIONS CLUB will 

celebrate 65 years of service in the Taylorsville and Winfield 
Communities on Monday, March 25, 2019. The event 

will be held at the Winfield Fire Dept.                                     
on Liberty Road, Route 26. 

 
The Social starts at 6 pm with dinner at 7 pm. The menu is: 
roast pork, dressing, mashed potatoes, sauerkraut, lettuce 

salad, vegetable, rolls, dessert, and beverages.  
The price is $18.00. Entertainment will be provided. 

 
 Please RSVP no later than Monday, March 18th. 

 
Please send your reservation to Lion Forrest Hudspeth at 

5883 Woodbine Rd; Woodbine, MD 21797. . . Checks 

should be payable TWLC and include  “Charter Night” in the 
memo line. 

Please send your reservation to Lion Jim Lutz Jr. at 3920 
Buffalo Road, New Windsor, MD 21770. Phone: 410-875-

4189 or lionjimlutz@gmail.com 

Please make check payable to: 

 Hagerstown Lions Club 
Send to:  PCC Clare Newcomer, 19605  
Granada Ct., Hagerstown, MD 21742 

COME ONE!  COME ALL! 

    KITZMILLER LIONS CLUB ANNUAL            

SHRIMP & CABIN STEW DINNER 

DATE: March 18th     

TIME: Social 6:00pm Dinner: 6:30pm 

LOCATION: Former Kitzmiller Elementary 

school, 288 West Main Street, Kitzmiller, 

MD—left side of the road 

COST: $15.00 

RESERVATIONS DUE BY MARCH 5th 

Call Lion Stephanie 301-501-1558 or             

PDG Barb 301-453-3377 

Send reservation & check to: Lion Stephanie 

Schoch, 535 Paul Friend Road, Oakland, MD 

21550 
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COMING EVENTS 

BUS TRIP TO  LIONS CAMP MERRICK 

DATE: July 10th 

INCLUDES: 

*Lunch with diabetic campers 

*Tour of Camp Merrick 

*Dinner on way home at your own cost 

PICK UP LOCATIONS: 

*Cumberland 

*Hagerstown 

*Frederick in the morning 

Spaces available: 36 First come 

 

Cost: $50 each (includes bus, driver tip, 

and snacks)…(Any excess money will be 

donated to the camp. 

Email reservations to gbeach@verizon.net 

or call 301-707-7200 (cell) DG Gerry 

Beachy 
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COMING EVENTS 

 Greater Carroll Lions Club  
Cordially invite you to help us Celebrate our  

14 th Charter Anniversary  

Thursday - March 14, 2019  
 

LOCATION:  

VFW Social Hall  
519 Poole Road, Westminster  

 
Social/Cash Bar: 6:30 pm  

Dinner: 7:00 pm  
House Salad, Fried Shrimp & Chicken Cordon Bleu,  

Red Potatoes, Green Vegetable,  
Ice Tea, Coffee, Dessert  

Entertainment by: Herb “Daddy” 
Sell “This is Jazz”  

$20.00 per person at the door  
PLEASE RSVP BEFORE MARCH 9TH  

Contact Charter Chair: Irv Bohr  
Call or Text 410-259-3836 Email: 

ibohr@comcast.net 

TANEYTOWN LIONS CLUB BENEFIT BUS TRIP      WEDNESDAY, JUNE 12, 2019 

“St. Michaels, Maryland” 
 

Spend some leisure time in St. Michaels, the “town that fooled the British” during the War of 1812. Explore the quaint 
shops & boutiques, visit the St. Michaels's Winery, the Chesapeake Bay Maritime Museum, historic Christ Church, 

and more that this Victorian waterfront town has to offer. A delicious lunch will be served at The Crab Claw Restau-
rant, located on the St. Michaels waterfront to include Delmarva fried chicken and crab cake along with hot rolls & but-

ter, potato, vegetables, & Smith Island cake for dessert. Enjoy a relaxing ride onboard the Patriot Cruise, a climate-
controlled boat cruising the beautiful Miles River, part of the Chesapeake Bay Estuary which is the largest in the West-
ern Hemisphere. Take in scenic views of historic homes & wildlife, listen to historic narration on the beginnings of St. 

Michaels and the evolution of the Chesapeake Bay, and watch local watermen harvest during season. 

.$100.00 p/person—(price includes motorcoach transportation, driver tip, boat cruise & lunch with gratuity)  
Schedule:   

7:45 AM – Depart from rear of Taneytown Shopping Center 
10:30-12:30 – Free time in St. Michaels 

12:30-2:00 – Lunch at The Crab Claw Restaurant 
2:30-3:40 – Patriot boat cruise   -   7:00 PM – Return to Taneytown                

             Please contact Barbara at (410)756-2241; (410) 984-0212 or  
Richard at (410) 756-1357; (410) 259-4062 

By March 12th_to reserve your seats. (Limited space is available.) 
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COMING EVENTS 

 
SAVE THE DATE 

FRIDAY— 

MARCH 24, 2019 

TANEYTOWN LIONS CLUB 

ALL YOU CAN EAT  

SHRIMP &  

CHICKEN FEED 

 Benefit of Community Betterment 

Saturday, April 6, 2019 

Taneytown American Legion 

9 Broad St, Taneytown, MD 

$35.00 per person 

Doors Open @ 4:00 pm - Serving 

from 5:00 to 8:00 pm 

Menu: Hot dogs, steamed shrimp, 

fried chicken, potato salad,  

cole slaw, chips, pretzels, cheese, 

beer, soda & cake 

 Cash bar available 

 

Games of Chance, 50/50 drawing & 

silent auction 

For tickets contact Bobbie (410) 848-

3163 or Barb (410) 756-2241 
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COMING EVENTS 

 

BREAKFAST— FARMER’S MARKET 

MYERSVILLE LIONS CLUB 

Activities Hall Fireman’s Building 

March 2— 7:00am-10:30am 

Cost of breakfast: $9 Adults: Seniors $8;           

Children 6-12 years $5; under 5 free 

FARMER’s MARKET ITEMS 

 including: food,  vegetables, 

wines, crafts...something 

for everyone! 

  

 
 
To: Lions, Lioness and Leos 
Club Presidents and Secretaries 
Past International President Dr Clement F. Kusiak 
Past International Directors 
District Governors 
First & Second Vice District Governors 
Past District Governors 
Multiple District Committee Chairs and Coordinators 
District MD 22 Convention Chairs 

SUBJECT: MULTIPLE DISTRICT 22 (MD22)  

CONVENTION: 

The Council of Governors invite you, your club members 
and guests to attend the 97th MD 22 Convention on May 
13- 16, 2019 in Ocean City, MD. 
 
The Convention themes this year will be “Service Beyond 
the Horizon”. The material to register for the convention, 
order event tickets, arrange for hotel rooms, and register for 
the golf tournament and the miniature golf  tournament is 
available now.  No tickets will be sold after April 15, 2019 
and no refunds after May 1, 2019. 
 
The Melvin Jones Luncheon is open to all Melvin Jones 
Fellows and one, paying guest. Please complete a registra-
tion form for the guest.  
 
You can begin the convention playing in the golf tourna-
ment at the Bay Club (East) Golf Course on Monday, May 
13, 2019 and end with the Grand Finale Luncheon on 
Thursday, May 16, 2019. 
 
Please share this information with your club members and 
encourage them to attend as this is a convention for all 
Lions, Lioness, Leos and guests. We are looking forward to 
seeing you at the convention in Ocean City, MD. 
 
Yours in Lionism, 
Multiple District 22 Convention Committee. 
PDG Mary Lee Phillips, Chair, 302-250-1100, lionmlphil-
lips@aol.com 
PDG Andy DeMario, Vice Chair, 410-790-9798 
andy.demariosr@gmail.com 
PDG Dave Studley, Treasurer, 410-726-8084, 
dstudley0612@aol.com 
Lion David Mitchell, Registrar, 302-604-2990, da-
vid.mitchell@mchsi.com 
 
Reasons to Attend. 

• Meet and network with Lions, Lioness and Le-

os from around the Multiple 

District. 

• Attend enlightening seminars that provide op-

portunities to share ideas and meet 

today’s challenges of membership in your club. 

• Participate in the business of MD 22 and dis-

tricts in electing District Governors 

and Vice District Governors. 
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COMING EVENTS 

 

BIG TWENTY CLUB 

Submitted by Lion Peggy Brandenburg 

 
Join the Big Twenty Club sponsored by 
the New Market District Lions Club. Tickets 
are $25.00 each. There will be three cash 
prize drawings each week ($10.00, $15.00, 
and $25.00) beginning November 5, 2018 

through March 11, 2019. Final drawings 
of $500.00, $250.00, $100.00, $75.00, 
$50.00, and $25.00 will be on Banquet and 
Casino night on March 16, 2019. Dinner will 
be free to ticket holders.  

Contact Information: Lion Steve Schroed-
er, rocdoc510@comcast.net or 301-865-
3109. 

 

All You Can Eat Country Breakfast  

The New Market District Volunteer Fire    
NEW MARKET DISTRICT VOLUNTEER FIRE  

COMPANY 

 

Will host an All-You-Can-Eat Country Breakfast 

DATE: Sunday—March 24th  TIME: 7:00-11:00am 

 

Menu: Pancakes, Sausage, Bacon, Eggs, Biscuits, 

Puddin, Sausage Gravy, Stewed Apples, Milk, Cof-

fee, Orange Juice 

 

Price: Adults: $9.00  Seniors (55+): $7.00 

Kids (5-10): $5.00 Under 5 FREE  
on Sunday, March 24th, 
2019 from 7:00 am until 
11:00 am.  
Bring the entire family, 

friends, and neighbors out 
for a deli- cious break-

fast.  
Pric- ing:    Adults - 

http://www.cedarridgesoaps.com
mailto:rocdoc510@comcast.net
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 COMING EVENTS 
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 COMING EVENTS 

CLARKSVILLE LIONS CLUB    

39th ANNUAL GOLF TOURNAMENT 
Co-hosted by the 

 LIONS VISION RESEARCH FOUNDATION                        

Friday June 7, 2019 
12:00 PM Registration 
1:00 PM Shotgun Start 

 
Fairway Hills Golf Course, 

5100 Columbia Road, 
Columbia MD, 21044  

(410)-730-1112 
 

Cost: $100 per golfer, includes: 
Golf, range balls, goody bag, dinner, beverages, "No 
Stroke String", door prizes, raffle entry, and Tourna-

ment Ad Book 
Make Check Payable To: LVRF 

Mail To: 
Clarksville Lions/LVRF Golf  

3175 Deths Ford Rd 
Darlington, MD 21034 

Sign up as a single or twosome and we’ll pair you up 

with someone  

 



District Website:  http://www.e-district.org/sites/22W 

Facebook:  Lions Clubs District 22W 

Newsletter Editor:  Phyl Thompson 

Email:  bthom206@aol.com 

Content must be submitted by the 22nd of each month to 
be included in next month’s edition. 

District 22-W  Newsletter Page 15 

COMING EVENTS! 

 
 

THE SOUTH CARROLL LIONESS LIONS CLUB  

ANNOUNCES A NEW CANDY AND NUT FUNDRAISER WITH  

 

TERRI LYNN CARES  

OUR ON-LINE STORE IS OPEN!  
 

https://SCLLC.terrilynncares.com  

 
We are taking orders now!  

The Club receives 20% of all sales!  
 The South Carroll Lioness Lions Club  

Announces a New Candy and Nut Fundraiser with  
Terri Lynn Cares  

  

VISIT THE WEB SITE & PLACE YOUR ORDER! 

QUESTIONS?  Contact IPDG Susan Bonura  

The Chewsville Lions Club 
Cordially invites you to attend our 64th Charter Anniversary 

“Spring into Service” 
Thursday – March 7, 2019 

 
To be held at:The Chewsville Community Center, 11735 Whitehall Road, Chewsville MD 21721 

Social / Hors D’oeuvres: 6:00 pm 
Dinner: 6:30 pm 

Dress – Business Casual 
 

House Salad w/Dressings, Chicken, Ham w/Pineapple, Scalloped Potatoes, Carrots, Rolls  & Desserts  
$15.00 per person 

                 RSVP BEFORE FEBRUARY 25, 2019                   Send Reservations and Checks to: 
          Lion Sharon Ochoa            phone: 301-667-7549 
           4600 Wayne Road     email:  skfo46@comcast.net 

     Chambersburg PA 17202                    

http://www.e-dist.org/sites/22W
mailto:bthom206@aol.com

